JUNIOR SCHOOL

SATs Meeting for parents

Dear parents / carers,

As you may know, children in Year Six will sit standardised tests (SATs) in May
of this academic year. In order to provide parents and carers with
information about SATs, and to offer advice on how best children can be
supported at home, the Year Six team will be delivering a parents’ meeting

focusing on the following:
e What the SATs look like and what your child will be asked

e Arrangements for SATs week

e Managing potential stress during the build up to SATs

e How we are supporting learners to be successful in SATs in school
e How you can help your child / children at home

The meeting will take place on:
e Thursday 30t January 2020: 6pm - é.45pm

e Friday 31t January 2020: 9am - 9.45pm

The meeting should last no more than 45 minutes including time for your
questions about the end of key stage tests.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Watson and the Year Six Team

Please return to your child’s class teacher

Name of child: Class:
| will be attending the SATs parents meeting on

Thursday 30t January épm / Friday 31st January 9am (delete as appropriate).

Signed

HEADTEACHER: MR MICHAEL WATSON
DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: MRS KELLY HERSEY
SHARROW VALE ROAD - SHEFFIELD - S11 8ZG
PHONE: 0114 266 0547 - FAX: 0114 268 4878

EMAIL: enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk
www.huntersbarjunior.co.uk
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